
L&T Construction awarded (*Large) contracts for its various 
businesses 

 

Mumbai, January 15, 2020: The construction arm of L&T has secured orders from 
prestigious clients across various Indian states for its varied businesses. 
 
Water and Effluent Treatment: 
 
An EPC order has been secured from the Public Health Engineering Directorate, West Bengal 
for water supply to Nandakumar, Chandipur, Nandigram - I & II blocks in East Medinipur 
district. The project is funded by Asian Development Bank (ADB). 
 
The scope includes design & construction of intake structure of capacity 112 MLD, pre-
settling pond of capacity 164 ML, pre-settling reservoir of capacity 2.4 ML, water treatment 
plant of capacity 106 MLD, raw water & clear water transmission pipelines of 50 Km, clear 
water reservoir of capacity 14.85 ML, 3. pump houses and associated electromechanical & 
instrumentation works including operation & maintenance for two years. 
 
The project is expected to meet the water demands of 345 villages and 745 habitations in 
the district. 
 
This project is part of the West Bengal Drinking Water Sector Improvement scheme, which 
aims at the development of sustainable water supply schemes and comprehensive coverage 



 
 
 
L&T Construction is already executing the first EPC contract from CORE for electrification 
of Delhi-Jaipur section.  
  
Another order has been secured from the Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation Ltd (MMRCL) 
involving design, procurement and supply, installation, testing and commissioning of 
ballastless track on the mainline and ballasted track in the depot in the section between 
BKC station to Aarey Station (Package 10C ð 40 track KM) for Mumbai Metro Line 3 project. 
This order has been secured against stiff competition from other major multi-national 
companies. With this order, L&T shall be executing the entire track works in Mumbai Metro 
Line 3 Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ corridor. 
  
The business has secured an add-on order for various packages of the Western Dedicated 
Freight Corridor.  
 
 
Buildings and Factories:  
 
The business has secured an order for Engineering, Procurement and Construction of a 300 
bedded multi-specialty hospital at Tirupathi, Andhra Pradesh.  
 
 
Additionally, various add-on orders have been received by some of the existing projects in 
the Power Transmission and Distribution (PT&D) and Heavy Civil Infrastructure (HC) 
businesses. 
 

 
Background: 
 

Larsen & Toubro is an Indian multinational engaged in technology, engineering, 

construction, manufacturing and financial services with over USD 21 billion in revenue. It 

operates in over 30 countries worldwide. A strong, customerðfocused approach and the 

constant quest for top-class quality have enabled L&T to attain and sustain leadership in its 

major lines of business for eight decades. 

 

 

* Project Classification 

 

Classification Significant Large Major Mega 

Value in ₹ Cr 1,000 to 2,500 2,500 to 5,000 5,000 to 7,000 >7,000 
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